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CHANGE FOR CHINA
Stretch Club has been working very hard to 
raise money for Mr. Moffatt when he goes to 
China to help teach P.E. 
teachers. We handed 
out bags to all of the 
students to collect 
extra change that 
they may have 
around the house to 
help Mr. Moffatt 
buy equipment to 
help the students 
in China have more 
fun in P.E. Money was due 
February 28th but if you haven’t had a chance 
to donate yet it’s not too late! Drop your 
money off with your teacher or Ms. Garner. 
We are excited to let you know our grand 

total. Thank you for 
helping kids in China.

Lauren Dick & 
Alex Upton
Stretch Club Members

	
  
Fi#h	
  grade	
  will	
  be	
  having	
  a	
  bake	
  sale	
  and	
  
selling	
  pinch	
  pots	
  during	
  teacher-­‐parent	
  
conferences.	
  We	
  will	
  begin	
  at	
  3pm	
  on	
  
Wednesday	
  March	
  26,	
  going	
  through	
  the	
  
evening	
  and	
  again	
  at	
  11am	
  on	
  Thursday,	
  
March	
  27,	
  going	
  through	
  the	
  a#ernoon.	
  
We	
  will	
  be	
  doing	
  this	
  as	
  a	
  fundraiser	
  for	
  a	
  
field	
  trip	
  this	
  spring	
  to	
  the	
  Ropes	
  Challenge	
  
Course	
  at	
  McCormick	
  Park.

THANKS!
If you shop at the Good Food Store, Paxson can 
receive 3% of your expenditures! If you're signed up: 
did you know that only half of our enrolled families 
actually used the scrip program, earning Paxson 
nearly $400 last quarter? If you're not signed up, 
please email Deena at mansour@montana.com. If 
you're shopping at the Good Food Store, thanks for 
using this valuable program!
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